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Dear staff, parents, carers and neighbours, 

We would like to notify you of 2 separate gas related incidents at Bidwill Public School. 

Building C 

On Monday 10 March 2025 there was a gas leak in Building C.  

A licensed contractor was engaged to investigate the leak and was able to fix the faulty valve 
that afternoon.  

Preschool, Building A 

On Wednesday 12 March 2025 another gas leak was reported in one of the preschool rooms in 
Building A. 

The preschool was closed briefly that morning while the leak was investigated by a licensed 
contractor. The room was cleared and the preschool opened by 9:50 am for normal operations. 

On Thursday 13 March 2025 a second leak in the preschool room was reported. 

As a precautionary measure the preschool was closed for the day. 

The licensed contractor returned to cut-off and cap the main gas line to the school. They 
provided clearance for the preschool to be re-opened on Friday 14 March 2025.  

Since gas is no longer utilised at the school we organised work to permanently disconnect the 
line on Saturday 15 March 2025. Work involved excavating around the site to access 
pipework. 

The gas line was successfully disconnected from the school by licensed gas repair 
professionals.  

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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